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MINUTES  of a special meeting of the City Council of the City of Redlands held in the      
A. K. Smiley Public Library Assembly Room, 125 West Vine Street, on       
May 21, 2007, at 9:00 A.M.  

 

PRESENT   Jon Harrison, Mayor 
  Pat Gilbreath, Mayor Pro Tem 
  Gilberto Gil, Councilmember 
  Mick Gallagher, Councilmember 
  Pete Aguilar, Councilmember 
 

ABSENT   None 
 

STAFF  N. Enrique Martinez, City Manager; Daniel J. McHugh, City Attorney; Teresa 
Ballinger, Assistant City Clerk; Michael Reynolds, City Treasurer; Jim 
Bueermann, Police Chief; Larry Burgess, Library Director; Jim Drabinski, Fire 
Chief; Steven H. Dukett, Interim Redevelopment Agency Director; Tina 
Kundig, Finance Director; Ronald C. Mutter, Public Works Director; 
Gary G. Phelps, Municipal Utilities Director; and Jeffrey L. Shaw, Community 
Development Director;  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 

 Mayor Harrison called the special meeting to order and provided an opportunity 
for the public to address them on the subjects which are scheduled on this 
special meeting agenda.  

 

 Expenditures - Oscar Sepp provided City Council with a copy of his proposal to 
reduce the City’s expenditures and expressed that he is committed to seeing 
changes made with regard to the City’s expenses. 

 

GOAL SETTING WORKSHOP 
 
 Councilmembers and staff met with James O. Boylan and PathFinders 

Organizational Effectiveness Consulting to establish goals for Fiscal Year 2007-
2008. After lengthy discussion, Mr. Boylan indicated that he would provide a 
report summarizing this meeting. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS  
 

 None forthcoming. 
 

ADJOURNMENT  
 

 There being no further business, the City Council meeting adjourned at         
4:06 p.m.  The next regular meeting will be held on June 5, 2007. 


